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Let’s Get Started!—Exciting Ways to  
Begin Speech/Language for the Year 

By Kevin Stuckey, M.Ed., CCC-SLP 

 Fun activities are a great way to begin the school year. Students 
are meeting new teachers, meeting new friends, and experiencing new 
adventures. They also want to tell about their summer activities and all of 
the exciting things they did. Here are some fun ways to start up speech/
language and get to know more about your students. 

Goals, Goals, Goals—Introduce and discuss the student’s current 
speech/language goals and have the student review them with you. Make 
a “Goals Chart” together. 

Personal Speech Folder—Have each student decorate his/her speech 
folder in unique ways to make it special. 

Who I Am—Ask each student to tell interesting things about him/herself 
and name things to do for fun, learn about in school, etc. Write these 
things in an “All About Me” book, then ask the students to take turns 
reading their book to the group. 

Who Knew?—Have each student answer a get-to-know-you question 
card to let others learn more about him/her, such as favorite foods, music, 
places to go, games to play, etc. 

Your Turn—Allow each student to take a turn asking a question about something that interests him/her. 

Let’s Talk About It—Have each student tell about the summer, describing summer activities and vacation places. 
Make lists on a chalkboard or dry-erase board to compare everyone’s activities and places they visited. 

Tell It with Pictures—Have each student express him/herself through drawing pictures of summer activities, family 
members, etc. You can create a bulletin board of pictures from the students. 

Vacation Wishes—Have each student tell about what he/she’d like to do next summer and didn’t get to do this summer. 

What If?—Have each student tell about where he/she would like to travel in the world and why; what he/she wants 
to be as a grown-up and why, etc. 
 
A Look Ahead—Have each student tell what he/she is most excited about for the new school year, such as new 
teachers, new classes, new school, etc. 
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The list of Super Duper® products below may be helpful when working with children who have special needs. Visit 
www.superduperinc.com and type in the item name or number in our search engine. Click the links below to see the product  
description. 

Welcome to Speech & Language Bulletin Board Set  Our Speech Rules Poster 
Item #BB-467      Item #SP-04 

All About You, All About Me Fun Deck®   Year Round Speech Calendar & Characters 
Item #FD-80      Item #BBY-324 

Super 60 Homework Folder Combo    Large Speech and Language Motivational Charts 
Item #HFC-60      Item #BB-233 

Good Communication Skills Poster    Webber® Awards & Certificates for Speech-Language Pathologists 
Item #SP-03      Item #BKCD-406 

Helpful Products 

http://www.superduperinc.com/products/view.aspx?pid=BB467&lid=AA15784E
http://www.superduperinc.com/products/view.aspx?pid=FD80&lid=0E7F7BA7
http://www.superduperinc.com/products/view.aspx?pid=HFC60&lid=F0516EAA
http://www.superduperinc.com/products/view.aspx?pid=SP03&lid=FEB38CCF
http://www.superduperinc.com/products/view.aspx?pid=SP04&lid=C1596B9A
http://www.superduperinc.com/products/view.aspx?pid=BBY324&lid=F73F4809
http://www.superduperinc.com/products/view.aspx?pid=BB233&lid=8EDBE59D
http://www.superduperinc.com/products/view.aspx?pid=BKCD406&lid=FD9568E5

